
Manhattan Fire Protection District 

Decennial Committee on Local Government Efficiency Act 

April 21, 2025 

 

The Manhattan Fire Protection District Decennial Committee on Local Government Efficiency 

Act held its meeting at Manhattan Fire Station #81.  The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m.   

Trustees present were Bill Moncrief, Larry Goodwin, Bill Weber, Bob Davis, Nick Kotchou, 

Brian Hupe, Jay Nadler and Chris Gearman.  Fire Department personnel present were Chief 

Malone, Deputy Chief Dave Piper, Battalion Chief Bruce Boyle and Admin Asst. Kim Ingram.   

 

Public Comment 

 

None 

 

Approval of Minutes  

 

MOTION by Davis, seconded by Goodwin to approve the minutes from April 15, 2024.  

Motion Carries. 

 

Final Decennial Committee Report   

 

Chief Malone provided a copy of the final report to the committee members.  The document has 

been reviewed by the Attorney and will go to the County Executive.  The categories were 

discussed including the executive summary of the consolidation.  MFPD covers portions of 6 

townships and approximately 40,000 residents.   ISO ratings, polices, website, reports and 

summaries were discussed and reviewed.  Viewed three years of data and service calls and future 

development in the distruct.  Based on these calls will determine locations of future stations.   

 

MOTION by Weber, seconded by Nadler to approve the final Decennial Committee report.  

Motion Carries. 

 

Adjournment 

 

MOTION by Hupe, seconded by Davis to adjourn the meeting at 6:25pm.  Motion Carries. 

 

 

 

 


